
 
 

2017’s Big Changes in College Admissions and 
the Impact on Families of 9th and 10th Graders 

 
This year, students are facing some significant changes to the college admissions process including: 

• earlier deadlines, 

• a new scholarship and financial aid timeline,  

• different standardized testing dates, 

• an increased emphasis on ethical engagement involving issues of race, gender and class, and 

• a new multi-year application being put forth by over 90 of the nation’s top colleges whereby 
students begin uploading their essays and projects as soon as they begin high school.  

 
What do these changes mean for current 9th and 10th graders and what should your family be doing in 
response to them?   

 
The Boxford Public Library in Boxford, MA will be sponsoring a free workshop for parents of 9th and 10th 
graders on Wednesday, January 25 from 6:30-8:00 pm presented by Marie Lucca, President of Crimson 
College Consulting (CrimsonEd.com). Come learn everything you need to know to prepare your family for 
a successful and low-stress college admissions adventure!  

 

Wednesday,)January)25)
6:30)–)8:00)pm)

Boxford)Public)Library))

2017’s Big Changes in College 
Admissions and the Impact on 
Families of 9th & 10th Graders 

CrimsonEd.com,

•  A,new,mul23year,applica2on,
•  Earlier,deadlines,
•  A,new,scholarship,&,financial,aid,
2meline,

•  Different,standardized,tes2ng,dates,
•  Increased,emphasis,on,ethical,
engagement,involving,issues,of,race,,
gender,and,class,


